
From: Heather Skelton  
Sent: January 10, 2012 3:09 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of comment - EB-2011-0165  
 
Hello, 
 
I received this web submission from a consumer named Trudy Gagnon and 
confirmed with the consumer verbally that she wants to submit it as a Letter of 
Comment into EB-2011-0165 (Enwin rates application).  The consumer 
acknowledged that her name would be attached to their comments online and in 
the public file room.  
 

Respond  ;   
Preferred Communication Method: Telephone 
Utility: Enwin 
Marketer/Retailer:  
Best time to reach: No Preference 
 
Way too expensive - do not want Enwin to receive increase  
 
Primary Account Number:   

 
Yours truly, 
  
Heather Skelton 
Public Information Officer 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, Toronto, M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 1-877-632-2727 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
 
 


